
 

 

 
March 02, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 
 
 
Re: Cumberland Valley Electric’s Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity (“CPCN”)                                                                         Case No. 2011-00442 

  
Dear Mr. Derouen: 
 
Cumberland Valley Electric (“CVE”) is submitting it’s response to the “Commission 
Staff’s First Request for Information to Cumberland Valley Electric, Inc.” for Case No. 
2011-00442 (a CPCN to construct distribution facilities according to its new four-year (4) 
2012 ~ 2015 Construction Work Plan (“CWP”) program).  The Response and all 
supporting documentation are being filed using the procedures and guidelines of the 
Commission’s electronic filing initiative.   

The Response and all materials filed electronically in support of Case No. 2011-00442 
are a true, accurate and complete representation of the original documents. 

One (1) complete original Response in paper form will be filed with the Commission 
pursuant to the guidelines for electronic filing. 

Please contact me should you have any questions or need additional information in 
regard to this filing. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gary Grubbs, PE 
Consultant Engineer 

 


